THE CHAMBERLAIN GROUP, INC.

June 9, 2016

Subject : Request to change in Identification.

Dear Regulatory Authority,

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in
47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by The
Chamberlain Group, Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: HBW1901TRX under
Chamberlain’s grantee code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to HeathCo
LLC will remain in effect.

Per 2.933(b)

1. The original identification is BJ4-WLC1901TRX

2. The original grant date is 06/30/2011

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and
FCC ID number are different.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:
Cover Letter

External Photos

FCC ID label format and location

Sincerely,

5mm Prletiho H

Barbara Kelkhoff

The Chamberlain Group, Inc.
Regulatory Project Manager Il
630-993-6306
bkelkhoff@chamberlain.com
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845 LARCH AVENUE ELMHURST, IL 80126 (630) 279-3600 FAX (630)530-6091 www.chamberlain.com




